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JUNIOR ENSEMBLE EVENING
On Wednesday night this week, the College hosted it’s Junior Ensembles Evening.

This was the first time in 3 years where all of our Junior ensembles were able to perform together
for an audience, and it was a very special evening, with almost 200 students performing
throughout the night. The featured ensembles included the Junior Concert Band, Intermediate
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Concert Band, Intermediate Stage Band, Junior Choir, Junior Strings, Junior Drum Circle, and our
mega Year 4 Concert Band. We would like to congratulate all the students for a fantastic
performance, with many students also featuring in more than one ensemble.

I would also like to thank all of the Creative Arts team for the dedication to teaching our students,
as well as the support of the College for providing opportunities for our students to learn and grow
their passion for music. Lastly, thank you to all the parents for supporting and encouraging their
children to learn music, and we look forward to more events in the future.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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